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8 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Reminder 
Please see dates for your diary for the upcoming week 11/09/23  
 
Informal meeting with class teacher 
 

Monday 11/9/23 at 3.15 Reception 

Tuesday 12/9/23 at 3.15 Year 1 & Year 6 

Wednesday 13/9/23 at 3.15 Year 2 & Year 3 

Thursday 14/9/23  at 3.15 Year 4 & Year 5 

 

Parent/Carer Workshop 

We are also writing to invite you to attend our Workshops for Reading and Maths. These 
meetings will be an opportunity for you to understand how you can support your children in 
these subjects. The meetings are for parents only and will last around 45 minutes. 
(Powerpoint presentations will be available on the school website for those unable to 
attend).  
 

Wednesday 20 September - 2.30-3.15 Reading - Years 1,2,3 

Wednesday 27 September - 2.30-3.15 Reading – Years 4,5,6 

Wednesday 4 October - 2.30-3.15 Maths – Years 1,2,3 

Wednesday 11 October - 2.30-3.15 Math –  Years 4,5,6 

 

‘to give each and everyone a chance’ 

Yours Sincerely 

HPS 
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